
(Prof. Ira Remsen) 16th Jan. 1913. 
OXFORD 

Dear Remser., 
I am very sorry to hear that you have been in the hands of th.e Philistines, 

but glad to see that it was so Sode a one as Hugh Young. What an aegravation for you 

to be afflicted in tt.is way, but the removal of that miserable glEntl will, 1 am sure, 

put you in good condition. 
With best wishes for the New Year 

Sinc8rely yours, 
W'M OSLER 

13, N5rhan Gardens. 


